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Dear Team 
 
I am writing to strongly OBJECT to the development of Brooklands Farms being used for housing ? 1880 
houses with a new Junction on A299. 
 
This huge increase in housing will incur more traffic in an already busy village and cause more 
pollution.  With more people it puts more demands on our already over saturated Doctors Surgeries - long 
wait for appointments/not enough GPs/medical staff to see the ever increasing population/hospitals A&E - 
need more A&E facilities with the population as it is/Dentists - none in the local area offer NHS treatment 
as it is/Schools of all ages is not sufficient especially Special Needs Education/Facilities for the Elderly - 
Care Homes etc. 
 
More sewage generated in our already outdated system causing more flooding in the area and more 
sewage being pumped into the sea. 
 
Wildlife will be disturbed and lost and the beautiful country side will become a concrete jungle. 
 
Whitstable already has far too much development going on at the moment why is there a need for more 
unaffordable housing on precious land when the current developments are struggling to sell. 
 
 
Wendy Davenport 
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